
Housing Working Group – September 2023 Update.  

 

The HWG met online on the 5th Sept but this was only parƟally aƩended by representaƟves from 
Teignbridge, Hastoe and Cllr Duncan MaƩhews. Two other key members, Cllr Paul French and the 
planning office from DNP could not aƩend. As such the meeƟng was limited in any meaningful 
discussions. The current situaƟon remains largely unchanged and we await further updates from 
Hastoe and DNP.  

Next meeƟng is 17th Oct to which I hope to be able to report some further progress.  

 

Cllr Duncan MaƩhews  


